
 
 
 
 
 

Friday 12th January 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians,                                                               

 
 
               
Happy New Year to all of our St Anne Stanley families. We look forward to the 

teaching and learning that 2024 will bring; the many things we will teach your  

children and the many more things we will learn from them.  

 

As part of your child’s home learning, we will continue to provide QR 

codes which link to videos revisiting key phonic knowledge and skills. In 

addition to this, we would like to signpost you to a library of free  

e-books which reflect the progression of reading in our school. This free e-book library is  

available online through Oxford Owl for Home. Register with Oxford Owl for Home for free  

access to a wide range of e-books together with access to the series of Read Write Inc. books 

which your child is working through in school.  

  

 

 

We have had lots of fun introducing our anchor text for this half term, 

‘Mr Gumpy's Outing' by John Burningham. We arrived into school to find Mr 

Gumpy’s boat in our small world area and a whole host of animals waiting to board 

the vessel. We wondered at the antics that might ensue! We contemplated the  

trouble that each of the animals might cause. We are sure that this journey will be an interesting 

one!  

                              Thank you for your continued support 

                            Mrs Bell & Miss Murphy 

                                     


